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Coronavirus Updates 
In an effort to keep our community healthy and 
safe, and to help reduce the spread of the novel 
coronavirus (COVID-19), Prosper Driving School 
is taking the following actions: 
• We will reduce the number of in-person 

classroom sessions and will focus on 
transitioning to online instruction thru the end on 
March. 

• The 1st day of class will be an in-person class 
session. 

• The 4th day of class (permit testing) will be an    
in-person class session 

• All other class sessions will be done online thru 
Google Classroom. 

• In-Car Driving Lessons (Drivetimes) will resume 
as normal.  

• Driving Test will resume as normal. 
• Business Hours will resume as normal. 

 
	
  


